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Comments: Hello,

I would like to submit a comment on the proposed Sandia Peak ski area mountain coaster. While this could be a
great addition to the ski area, there needs to be a full and thorough environmental impact investigation. The
coaster would definitely increase road traffic to the peak in off-Ski seasons. The mountain environment has never
been exposed to that much warm weather traffic,, and the increase in traffic, people, litter, pets, etc, will
absolutely affect the wildlife. This impact can't be brushed aside. Please at the very least perform a thorough
environmental impact investigation and take it seriously.

Thank you.



